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Galloway, NJ - “Stockton University appreciates today’s vote by the N.J. Economic 
Development Authority to approve almost $70 million in tax credits that will support development 
of an Atlantic City campus,” said President Harvey Kesselman.  

“This is another positive step in developing the public-private partnerships that will enable 
Stockton to move forward with the AC Devco project for a residential campus and academic 
facilities, benefiting both our students and the region.” 
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